Appendix C

CHANGES TO THE CONSTITUTION

From 1 January 2016 the Council is required to conduct procurements in accordance
with new EU thresholds.

An amendment to the Council’s Contract Procedure Rules is therefore required to

update the current threshold values in accordance with the updated Regulations. The
recommended changes to Constitution are track changed in Appendix C1.

RECOMMEND -

1. That Council approve changes to Council Constitution Contract
Procedure Rules as attached in Appendix C1.



